Building and Grounds Committee Meeting

April 14,2022

2:30 pm

Present: Meyer, Updyke, Snyder, Kerr, Gerrietts, Shinall

Meeting called to order at 2:30 pm.

Gerrietts gave background about the need for this meeting. A review of documents for the
proposed multi-purpose field is the express purpose. Kerr explained the work he has done thus

far. Engineering decisions that have been made by Kerr were explained to the committee.

NFHS guidelines were used to help guide the design. Base bids and alternate bids were discussed
as well. Possible alternates were discussed.

The committee discussed the information they plan to gain from this process. The committee was

pleased with the alternate bids and the base bid itself.

Board President / c

Crosk Cuakon—

Board Secretary

Meeting adjourned at 3:04 pm.




